
November 15, 2024 Announcements 

 

 

 We are excited to announce that the Senior Girls Volleyball team has 
achieved a remarkable victory by winning the Sea to Sky Zone 
Championships! They triumphed over Handsworth in an exhilarating match 
that went to five sets. 

This outstanding achievement has qualified our team for the Provincial 
Championships, which will take place at the end of November. We are 
incredibly proud of their hard work, dedication, and teamwork that led 
them to bring home the BANNER! 

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the students, staff, 
and parents who came out to support the team during last night’s intense 
game. Your enthusiasm and encouragement truly made a difference! 

Let’s continue to cheer for our Senior Girls Volleyball team as they prepare 
for the upcoming Provincials. Go PIPERS! 

 

 Student ID cards can be picked up during lunch and after school in the 
office. Do not come during instructional time or between classes. Thank 
you! 

 

 

 


